

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION X- NORTHERN MINDANAO DIVISION OF MALAYBALAY CITY

DM2021	-3-	- 107
DEPED MALAYBAL	AY CITY D	IVISION
MARREDE.	55 E2021	G.W
BY:		<u> </u>
	i	٧.

DIVISION	MEMORANDUM
	167

/07 , s. 2021

To:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent Chief Education Supervisors, CID and SGOD

Public, Private, SUCs Elementary and Secondary School Heads

This Division

From:

VICTORIA V. GAZO, PhD, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent

Date:

March 5, 2021

Subject: Survey on the Perception of Teachers and Other School Personnel on

Vaccination

- 1. Dissemination Unnumbered DepEd Memorandum dated March 3, 2021 re: Survey on the Perception of Teachers and Other School Personnel on Vaccination
- 2. All concerns are enjoined to participate on the said online survey to be participated by the Teaching and Non-teaching staff of both public and private schools nationwide.
- Queries related to this can be relayed to Novem A. Sescon Planning Officer III through 09064709040,

Copy Furnished:

Records Unit

TO BE POSTED IN THE WEBSITE



Address: Sayre Hi-way, Purok 6, Casisang, Malaybalay City Telefax No.: 088-314-0094; Telephone No.: 088-813-1246

Website: depedmalaybalay.net

Email Address: malaybalay.city@deped.gov.ph

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

MEMORANDUM

FOR

Minister of BARMM for Basic, Higher, and Technical

Education

All Regional Directors

All Schools Division Superintendents

Reponered a Malakan

FROM

ATTY. NEPOMUCENO A. MALALUAN

Undersecretary and Chief of Staff

SUBJECT

Survey on the Perception of Teachers and Other School

Personnel on Vaccination

DATE

March 3, 2021

In preparation for the possible conduct of face-to-face classes, the Department of Education (DepEd) will be conducting a survey that seeks to gather the perception of teachers and other school personnel on the vaccination program in the country. This shall help the Department determine and understand the perception of teachers and other school personnel on vaccination and obtain information essential for its decision-making in relation to vaccination.

The participants of the survey will be teaching and non-teaching staff of both public and private schools nationwide.

Each region will have a unique link for the survey. The survey link will be sent to email addresses of all personnel and posted in the Basic Education Information System (BEIS). The Planning and Research Units shall assist on the information dissemination of the survey to all public and private schools in their respective divisions.

The schedule of accessing and accomplishing the survey is as follows:

The state of the s			
	Opening Schedule	March 5, 2021, Friday	8:00AM
	Closing Schedule	March 9, 2021, Tuesday	5:00PM

Participation to the survey is **voluntary**. There will be no personal benefit and/or consequence from participating in the survey. However, participation is highly encouraged as this will provide us with data to strengthen our policies and programs.

For queries and clarifications on the content of the survey and deployment protocols, kindly coordinate with the Planning Service – Office of the Director (PS-OD) through email address ps.od@deped.gov.ph.

Thank you very much.

Conduct of the Perception of Teachers and Other School Personnel on Vaccination Survey Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs)

- 1. Why are we conducting the Vaccination Perception Survey?
 - The survey will be an opportunity to further understand the perception of teachers and other school personnel on vaccination.
- 2. Does the survey seek to gather an official list for vaccination?
 - No. The survey seeks to determine and understand the perception of teachers and other school personnel on vaccination. This is NOT a list for those who want to be vaccinated.
- 3. Who can participate in the Vaccination Perception Survey?
 - The participants of the survey will be teachers and other school personnel of both public and private schools nationwide. Regional and Division office personnel are NOT part of the survey.
- 4. Are teachers and other school personnel required to answer the survey?
 - No. But we highly ENCOURAGE participation in the survey as the data to be gathered will help DepEd in strengthening its policies and programs. Voluntary participation in the survey must also be emphasized in all forms of dissemination channels.
 - Regional and division offices should also NOT collect information from schools about the number of respondents. This is to maintain the voluntary nature of the survey.
- 5. When can I answer the Vaccination Perception Survey?
 - The Google Form will be accepting responses starting on March 5, 2021 (8:00AM) to March 9, 2021 (5:00PM).
- 6. What are the roles and responsibilities of the Planning and Research Units?
 - Facilitate the dissemination and deployment of surveys to their respective regions and divisions.
 - Coordinate with public and private schools with regard to data collection and technical issues and concerns.
 - Provide feedback to PS-ODir on the status and issues of the deployment.
- 7. Can we get a copy of the survey results?
 - Yes. The summary of survey results will be provided to Regional and Division Offices.

- 8. Can we post the survey links on our social media accounts to disseminate the information to teachers and other school personnel?
 - No. The survey links should NOT be shared on social media (e.g. Facebook pages, personal social media accounts). It can only be shared via private channels (e.g. email, group chats). But field offices can issue a memo informing the teachers and other school personnel that there is an ongoing survey on vaccination perception.